
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 4/3/2014 10:31:29 AM 
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Prusnek, Brian C (BPrusnek@semprautilities.com); Autumn Pray 

(Autumn_Pray@gap.com); l.a.doll@utexas.edu (l.a.doll@utexas.edu) 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Art show 

Good heavens - no apology necessary at all! We had a wonderful evening with great food and 
thoroughly fascinating people. 

[I want that Irish soda bread again. NOW] 

We - Larr and I - would truly, absolutely love a Gap art lunch and will gladly accept that offer 
when Larry returns in late May. 

How about May 29 or 30? 

This is a very exciting prospect. 

Thanks for thinking of us. 

Laura 

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, April 03, 2014 9:38 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc: Autumn Pray; Prusnek, Brian C 
Subject: Art show 

Hi Laura, 
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First off, please accept my apologies for being such a moody/bitchy hag a few weeks 
ago at Brian's dinner. I am normally a much nicer arrogant person and as such the 
positive outweighs the negative. However, that night I had a horrible pre-period 
moment and I was hating the world and everyone in it including a beautiful place like 
Marfa. I apologize. 

Now to the other reason why I'm emailing you. Autumn and I would like to invite you 
to have lunch with us at Gap and then we could do the Art gallery that Gap has after 
lunch. What are some good dates for you? 

marzia 

Marzia Zafar - Director. Policy & Planning Division 

California Public Utilities Commission | zaf@cpuc.ca.gov | 415-703-1997 
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